
 

2nd International Symposium on Merkel Cell Carcinoma 
April 25-26, 2022 

Dear Colleagues:  

We are looking forward to hosting the 2nd International Symposium on Merkel Cell Carcinoma in 
Seattle at the University of Washington from Monday, April 25th to Tuesday, April 26th, 2022. 
This hybrid event’s program will feature MCC experts who will cover various topics from basic 
biology to current treatment and surveillance guidelines, as well as future therapies on the 
horizon.   
 
There is still time to submit a scientific abstract (deadline is Tuesday, Feb. 15th, 2022). 
Outstanding abstracts will be selected for short oral presentations and receive complimentary 
registration to the symposium. Abstracts may also be selected for poster presentations. Please 
review the abstract submission information. 

Due to uncertainty regarding the COVID pandemic, we are prepared to transition the event to a 
100% virtual platform if required. However, we are hopeful we can gather in-person and will be 
following CDC and University of Washington recommendations on safe gatherings. If health 
guidelines require us to transition to an entirely virtual meeting, individuals with in-person 
registration will have the option to receive a full refund or convert to virtual attendance (with a 
partial refund). 
 
Virtual and in-person registration is available. Please share this invitation with your trainees and 
colleagues.  
 
We hope you will join us for the 2nd International Symposium on Merkel Cell Carcinoma.  
 
Warm Regards, 

 
Paul Nghiem, MD, PhD 
George F. Odland Endowed Chair in Dermatology 
University of Washington 
pnghiem@uw.edu 
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